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1. The fifth floor of the Library is now open to all users. It is a multi-purpose lounge and presentation space. Funding for renovation was approved by President Kelly. For additional information on this renovation, please refer to Dean Hixson’s blog https://faulibrarydean.wordpress.com/2017/06/03/wimberly-library-5th-floor-transformation-phase-one/
1. The Library now has a Single Service Desk thus eliminating separate Circulation and Reference Desk service areas. 
1. A valid owl card is required to enter the library after 10:00 pm 
1. Library Fall 2017 Workshop Schedule is available to share with your departments http://www.library.fau.edu/depts/ref/instsrv/mainwksh.htm

